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AAACU Rogers City Branch Works to Keep Community Clean 

Alpena, MI, April 29, 2024 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union’s 
(AAACU) Rogers City Branch 
recently volunteered their time to 
clean up a stretch of highway as part 
of the Adopt a Highway program. 

The Adopt a Highway program is a 
partnership between the Michigan 
Department of Transportation and 
local businesses like AAACU to 
conduct clean up events throughout 
the year.  

Our Rogers City team is dedicated to 
community initiatives and working 

together as a team. We are incredibly proud of our team for their efforts and their dedication to 
preserving our environment. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of March 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,290 members with total assets equal to 
$800,822,639. 
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